
FAI officials invited by the President of NEPAD and Global Compact-CI 

                                                

The Director of the Board and the Founding President of the AMAN-International Foundation were 

received by the President of NEPAD and Global Compact-Côte d'Ivoire 

 

Abidjan (02.09.2009) - On the occasion of his first official visit to Côte d'Ivoire, Prof. Dr. h. c. Bernd-

Dieter FRIDRICH, Director of the Board of Directors of the AMAN-International Foundation (FAI), 

accompanied by Marie Ginette AMANI, Founding President of FAI, was received by the President of 

NEPAD and Global Compact-Côte d'Ivoire, Guy M'BENGUE, with as focal point of the meeting: an 

even more intense cooperation between these different structures. 

  

Professor FRIDRICH, not only Director of the FAI Board of Directors, but also Consultant to 

governments, several embassies and international companies, took advantage of his brief stay in our 

country to carry out prospecting with state institutions and private structures on behalf of German 

investors and other nationalities wishing to invest in Côte d'Ivoire in the framework of the 

reconstruction and economic revival of the country. 

 

The interest of NEPAD (New Partnership for Africa's Development) and the Global Compact (United 

Nations Organization) for which Guy M'Bengue is the representative and president in Côte d'Ivoire 

lies in the possibilities of cooperation with the AMAN-International Foundation, an organization well 

established by its credible and sustainable actions, but which has also succeeded in raising itself to 

the institutional level 

Indeed, as witnessed by the various requests, the credible, continuous and sustainable actions of the 

Foundation have allowed it to be noticed by the most serious national and international institutions 

with which FAI now maintains partnership relations. 

 

"This remarkable positioning of FAI, its increased work and its seriousness have motivated NEPAD 

and Global Compact-Côte d'Ivoire who wished to seize the opportunity of Prof. FRIDRICH's visit to 

Côte d'Ivoire to initiate a meeting around a sumptuous dinner in order to exchange with the highest 

officials of FAI on the possibilities of finding together axes of cooperation" Guy M'Bengue said later. 

 

During this private dinner in a great restaurant in Abidjan, the exchanges between the Founding 

President, the Director of the FAI Board of Directors, the President of NEPAD and Global Compact-CI 

and his collaborator Gérard AMANGOUA focused on the partnership between the different 

structures they respectively direct. Marie Ginette AMANI only confided that very interesting tracks of 

cooperation were envisaged for the months to come within the framework of South-South and 

North-South relations. No other information on the details of this cooperation has filtered. 


